
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

SUDBURY PLANNING BOARD 
 
In accordance with the provisions of Section 6340 of the Sudbury Zoning Bylaw, the 
Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, September 9, 2015 at 8:00 pm 
at Town Hall, 322 Concord Road, Sudbury, MA for the purpose of adopting Site Plan 
Review Rules and Regulations.   
 
Full copies of the text of the Regulations can be viewed at the office of the Town Clerk 
and the Planning Board office during normal business hours, as well as on the Town’s 
website.  Any person interested or wishing to be heard on the proposed amendments 
should appear at the time and place designated. 
 
 
Craig Lizotte, Chairman 
Sudbury Planning Board 
____________________________________________________________________ 
To be advertised in the Sudbury Town Crier August 20 and August 27, 2015. 


